May 3, 2007
Michael Ryan

Vice President for Operations

Maine Medical Center

22 Bramhall Street

Portland, ME 04102-3175

Dear Michael:

Enclosed please find two original access agreements for signature by an authorized Maine Medical Center representative.  Please sign and return them to me.  I will have the City Manager sign them and return one original to you.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

